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Dear Sirs,

T am writing to object to Application number 2022/2255/P for the latest planning proposal from Great
Ormond Street Hospital.

Whilst T have nothing but praise for the work of the Hospital, T am deeply concerned that the current plans
will negatively impact the quiet enjoyment of residents and the make up of the area, as well as the
livelihood of small independent businesses in the area. As such, I would like to request for the current plans
to be reconsidered, in particular with regards to the demolition programme and access to the Hospital during
both the demolition and construction works.

T am particularly concerne that the current plans will:

o Dblock daylight to nearby homes and businesses;

o increase traffic congestion and air pollution in the area;

« lead to several years of misery for residents through noise, pollution and loss of public space;

o lead to small independent businesses losing custom and ultimately risking closure;

o impact families, children and patients enjoying the local area and Coram Fields;

« add to unsafe routes and conditions for cyclists in the area, in particular given the recent tragic traffic
incidents nearby;

o irreparably change some of central London’s last diverse and longstanding residential areas, and
therefore destroy the local community.

Furthermore, the proposed building will also adversely affect the character and look of this historic area and
neighbourhood.

Kind regards,

Flora Anna Ciiullo

Sent from my iPhone



